Fearing Hill Solar

Kenneth Buckland

Thu 1/18/2024 9:04 AM

To:Planning Board <PlanningBoard@wareham.ma.us>;

Cc:Joseph.Shanahan@rwe.com < Joseph.Shanahan@rwe.com >,

The Fearing Hill Solar project is coming up on Monday. The court case regarding the ConCom denial has still not been heard. The Board's previous position in this case has been to grant a continuance. Consequently, the request this time is to continue to April 22. However, the project manager, Joe Shanahan will be on a plane to Texas during the meeting Monday and will be unable to attend in-person or online. The Chair has considered these facts and finds it appropriate to continue the hearing until April 22, 2024, even in the absence of the applicant.

Kenneth Buckland
Director of Planning and Community Development
Town of Wareham
508.291.3100 x 6501